
 

 

3rd Annual  

Operation Happy Cow 

The Gilmanton Police Department, and Happy Cow 

Ice Cream (Laconia) have partnered up for 2017. The 

Gilmanton Police Department has purchased Ice 

Cream cone gift certificates from Happy Cow Ice 

Cream located at 385 Union Ave Laconia (next to 

Laconia High school).  

Gilmanton Police Officers will be patrolling all 

summer looking for kids riding bikes WITH HELMETS, 

being safe outside, fishing, playing with friends, etc.  

Any number of things to get out of the house and 

have fun safely away from the TV and computer. If 

the officer feels the kids are doing a great job being 

safe they will be given a FREE ICE CREAM 

certificate. We hope to see you all having a great and 

safe summer.  

 

From Chief Currier and all of us at the Gilmanton 

Police Department ☺  


